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CALS Course Globalization Grants    9 November 2020 
Request for Proposals, FY 2021 
  
CALS faculty are invited to submit proposals to revise existing courses to create 
international engagement opportunities, provide intercultural learning and cross-
cultural competency resources, or assist students in awareness and engagement in 
global issues, topics, trends, and perspectives.  
 
Guidelines:  
 Open to CALS teaching faculty. 
 Proposals should focus on enhancing existing relationships (such as with exchange 

or faculty-led study abroad partners, research collaborators, strategic partners, 
etc.) or developing new relationships with a high likelihood of impact and success.  

 Proposals, current course syllabus, and detailed budget should be sent to 
martinn@vt.edu no later than COB 30 June 2021.  

 Your proposal should include the following information (no more than two pages, 
please): 1) course number, name, and semester the course will be offered, 2) the 
non-VT partner faculty/organizations, 3) detail of revisions to the existing course 
and how the revisions will enhance global education and support course learning 
outcomes, 4) how the new learning outcomes will be sustained in future course 
offerings, and 5) anticipated benefits to students.  

 Visit VT’s Global at Home Toolkit for ideas and resources. 
 Questions may be directed to Ben Grove at ben.grove@vt.edu.  
 
Evaluation:  
 Proposals will be evaluated by CALS Global and CALS Academic Programs and other 

reviewers as necessary.  
 Proposals will be ranked on 1) evidence of lasting impact of internationalization on 

undergraduate education, 2) probability of success and sustainability, and 3) 
potential benefits for CALS students.  

 
 
Please note that this call is open to CALS faculty in long-term positions. We do not 
anticipate funding requests of more than $2,500. This call will remain open until 
June 30, 2021 or until available funding is exhausted, whichever comes first. 
 
 


